
From: David Gaylor <  

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:11 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Palmberg Rezoning application (PLRZ20240003) 

 

Dear Members of the Galiano LTC, 

 

    I would like to express support for the Palmberg Rezoning application (PLRZ20240003). The 

particular areas that I would like to support and address are those that help Leif's current 

excavation business. There seems to be lots of demand for this type of work on the island, and a 

real need for competition and more affordable aggregates. This property and location look to be 

ideal for these limited and essential uses, and make it reasonable for him to maintain his 

business. These uses are also appropriate in nurturing a healthy local economy, balanced with the 

needs of community land use planning. Thank you for your time.  

 

Sincerely,  

David Gaylor 

, Galiano 

 

 


